Brandi McNeill, President Stephanie Wilkie, Vice-President Re-Va Jackson, Treasurer Leasa Huff, Secretary

## September 8, 2020 Band Booster Minutes

- Band Booster meeting started at 6:00 p.m in the High School Band room.
- President Brandi McNeil welcomed Everyone. There were 9 in attendance.
- Previous meeting minutes are located on the Band Website.
- Re-Va Jackson went over the financial report. Ending balance of \$6,056.45 was reported. Motion to approve the financial report was made by Rachel and 2<sup>nd</sup> by Leasa.
- First on the agenda was Senior Night. Which is on 9.18.2020. Brandi will order the flowers. Re-Va to take Senior pictures to have printed on the Banners. Help will be needed at the Football games with water cups and or bottles.
- Forms have been given to Seniors to pay for their Banners. \$20
- Next we talked about the upcoming Saturday Clinics & Performances on September 26<sup>th</sup> and October 17<sup>th</sup>
- We will need Booster help with the meals. Mr, Duffield to provide the Meat and Buns and the Brandi will send a sign-up genius for what is needed for drinks, desserts and sides. We will be serving dinner at 4:00 ahead of the parent performance at 6:00 at the football stadium.
- Next topic was the Mattress Fundraiser coming up on October 3<sup>rd</sup>. There will be a Facebook Live event posted to help promote this.
- Upcoming events will be Home Coming Parade on Wednesday Sept 30<sup>th</sup> and the Home Coming Football game will be on Oct 2. Full Band for Parade, meeting at the Library at 6:00
- Last home Football game will be on October 23. Need Full Band (performance)
- Discussion was had on who could help with video for the Sept 26 performance. May submit for virtual competition.
- Looking ahead, Pasta & Jazz will be held on March 26<sup>th</sup> at the Civic Center. We must pay a \$200 deposit and we will also have to pay an off-duty police officer \$35 an hour for the event. (2 hours)
- We have decided to go with the 32-page Band Yearbook this year. We must purchase 125 copies, minimum. Our goal is to turn everything in next April.
- Mr Duffield has received direction that all equipment that goes on the new Football field must have wheels on it. To help preserve the condition of the new field

Brandi closed out our meeting with a reminder that the next Band Booster Meeting will be held on October 6, 2020

Next Meeting will be October 6, 2020 in the Band Room at 6:00 pm